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Good morning, Madame President and District 28 officers and members. 
 
Our Department Historian Chairman, Erika Hernandez encourages the Units to share 
flyers, photos, etc. and support other units in their events –If units find a project that 
works well – please share the good news as it might work for another unit as well. 
 
I, Rosemary Barron continue preparing a photo book recording of District 28’s activities. 
Since most of all our events are shared on social media, I would like to request that the 
flyers include information such as is this an Aux or Post event, who do the proceeds 
benefits, etc. It is not always clear on the social media post or flyer. 
 
Examples of lines to add to flyers: 

 “Hosted by: xxx” – which means the proceeds go to the Gen Fund. 
 This event benefits the “xxx Program” – which means the proceeds go to a 

specific Aux Program. 
 This event is a fundraiser for “xxx”- which means this is a community event. 

 
 
Being that I have begun the process of collecting photos, and they are just sitting pretty 
for now - please enjoy the mini photo book for now. 
 
Also please find the “grateful for” cards being passed around and return to me. This is 
for the photo book project. THANKS! 
 
Madame President, Rebecca has been busy by attending workshops, hosting 
leadership courses and has made 1 official visit to Unit 81 in Gonzales, CA, she also 
has 2 official visits scheduled for December and 1 in January.  Please be sure to 
capture these visits with a few photos and please send to me or post on social media. 
 
Please remember Madame President’s special project, KIA Honor Flag Organization. 

Units who donate $50+ will receive a pin as a special thanks. 
Individuals who donate $25+ will receive a pin as a special thanks. 

 



Madame Department President, Glenda Schultz will be visiting us on January 14th. 
Please remember Madame President’s special project, Be the One.  Encourage your 
unit members to attend this very special event.  I had the opportunity to share a meal 
with Madame President, Glenda Schultz in Clovis, CA- I can tell you firsthand she is a 
very special lady, so kind, good listener and overall, a nice person. 
 
This post of Historian is a year-round continuous project and I look forward to hearing & 
reading all about the jobs well done! I will do my best to do Dist. 28 justice on the mid-
year reporting. 
 
Rosemary Barron 
District 28 Historian 
rosemarybarron@msn.com 
831-253-3707 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  


